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Town of Stratford
Benjamin B. Branyan

Town Manager

27251 MAJN .STREET

CONNECTICUT 0661S 203-3aS-«X>l

May 10.2005

Mr. William BImey
Office of Deputy Assistant Secretary of the Army (l&A)
110 Army Pentagon, Room 3E475
Washington, DC 20310-0110

Dear Mr. Bimey:

At the regularly scheduled Town Council meeting held on Monday, May 9,2005,
the Stratford Town Council unanimously authorized me to execute the
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU).

Enclosed please find a ftjjly executed copy of tho MOU for your files. I look
forward to our continued progress on the transfer of the Stratford Army Engine
Plant.

Sincerely,

wenjaimi ByEfrany
Aown Manner /

BBB/pb

Enclosure

cc; Diane Toolan, Economic/Community Development Director
Richard Buturia, Assistant Town Attorney
Barry Steinberg, Esq.
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